ATTENTION BOY SCOUT TROOPS

WE NEED YOUR HELP AT THE WEBELOS
EXPERIENCE

Troops will be assisting at 3 different midways

(6ames, Activity Badges, Webelos Transition)
October 10-11, 2009
Stearns Scout Camp

Contact Karen Foster (stevestevoe@hotmail.com

or 651-341-8074 for more info or to volunteer




